
From: BACHMAN Jeff
To: ROOT Jenny
Subject: FW: 401 Call
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 12:30:49 PM

 
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(503) 229-5950
 
From: BACHMAN Jeff 
Sent: Friday, September 28, 2012 12:14 PM
To: JOHNDOHL Judy; MRAZIK Steve; BELYEA David
Subject: RE: 401 Call
 
So the results of our meeting yesterday is that for dredge and fill projects, non-commercial projects
by residential owner occupants would be on the lowest matrix and Steve will look at a scheme for
assigning violations to the other matrices based on how much material is moved.  We agreed that
hydroelectric should not be on the $2,500 matrix and Judy will work with Marilyn to see if we can
come up with a scheme for distributing the hydros between the next two highest matrices.   When I

get back on the 8th, I’ll check and see if we need another chat or are ready to move forward.
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(503) 229-5950
 
From: JOHNDOHL Judy 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 11:14 AM
To: BACHMAN Jeff
Subject: RE: 401 Call
 
I will see you in 6A
 
From: BACHMAN Jeff 
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 11:12 AM
To: JOHNDOHL Judy; BELYEA David; MRAZIK Steve
Subject: 401 Call
 
I’ve reserved Room 6A.  Steve, Dave, I assume you would like us to call you?
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(503) 229-5950
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